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TO: Anchorage Planning & Zoning Commission 
 Anchorage Assembly  

Mayor Mark Begich 
   
FROM:   Peggy Robinson, President North East Community Council  

333-1831 or 632-6436 

SUBJECT: AO 2007-034 

 DATE:   February 4, 2007 

 

The North East Community Council Board of Directors met on February 1, 2007.  Due to 
running out of time at our regular membership meeting on January 18, the membership 
approved the Board acting on this proposed ordinance. 

After a presentation by the chair of the Title 21 Committee for NECC and some 
discussion, the NECC Board of Directors voted on the following motion: 

The NECC Board of Directors supports the changes in section 21.40.180 of Municipal 
Code for Natural Resource Extraction on B-3 zoned parcels that are greater than 5 acres 
in size to be possible under a conditional use permit.   

The vote was 3 in favor, 3 opposed, and 1 abstaining. 

We ask that you consider our motion as you make decisions in the best interests of the 
NECC and the community of Anchorage as a whole.  Please contact me if you have any 
questions. 

Signed:          
 

      
  
Peggy Robinson, President NECC 
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